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Support The Merchant Navy 

 
As someone who uses a provider where I get 12 hours of unlimited calls (premium 
rate numbers are banned) to all numbers except 0845 & 0870 numbers. These 
two latter numbers are charged to my B.T account and therefore I am having to 
pay extra for the call. I object to this as those numbers should be included in my 
“allowancE2. If organisations wish to have non geographical numbers a 
geographical number should be shown also. 
 
Doubt any notice will be taken of this email and other comments made by 
individuals – most likely the communications heads and members of Ofcom 
belong to the same lodge 
 
 
 
 
 
 


